
Dear APS Immersion School Community— 
 
I would like to share some updates with you on our Dual Language Immersion program. You may know 
that APS is continuing to develop the PreK-Adult Instructional Programs and Pathways (IPP) framework 
(www.apsva.us/engage/prek-adult-instructional-programs-and-pathways/). The IPP process will include 
visioning for our Dual Language Immersion program, scheduled to begin in February for completion by 
early 2022.  
 
APS Immersion Visioning Process   
As APS is finalizing its World Languages evaluation report in February, which includes our Dual 
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At this meeting, we will review some operational changes that will affect Key and Claremont for the 
2021-22 school year and go through the process and timeline for the dual language immersion visioning 
process. Following the meeting, we will send out details about the visioning process and operational 
changes, as well as a link to the recorded meeting.  
 
We are excited about this Dual Language Immersion visioning process and will soon share more 
information; to stay up to date, visit the APS Engage Immersion Visioning webpage. Also, I encourage 
you to follow the development of the IPP and share your input in this process. Please send any questions 
and comments you have to engage@apsva.us. 

 

  


